
DKGNA Test Schedule 
 

There have been changes to the 2022 DKGNA Fall Test 
Schedule.  Be sure to review the schedule at:  
https://dkgna.org/schedule-and-results/ 
 
Adjustments to the schedule have been made to 

accommodate judge’s schedules and cost of travel, also to 
make tests available where we have dogs to test.  The Board 

of Directors reviewed the schedule during our July Teams Meeting and evaluated 
each scheduled test.  Consideration was given to number of dogs entered (and 
paid) slated to test at each event, the availability of judges, cost of judge’s travel, 
opportunity to consolidated with other tests.  Additionally, we had one test that 
need to be cancelled due to lack of usable fields for the search and drags.   
 
With the cost of domestic flights increasing so significantly this year it will be 
increasingly important that we consolidate our tests were possible and schedule 
tests back-to-back allowing us to bring judges from Germany that can be utilized at 
multiple tests.  I know it sounds crazy, but it cost less to fly a judge from Germany 
than for a judge to travel from the East coast to the West.   
 
Your test director should have informed you if there has been any changes to your 
test.  Please be sure to check the test schedule and make sure that your test has not 
been changed.  Also, remember it is not considered an entry until you have 
submitted your complete entry form (with attachments) and paid your entry fee. 

https://dkgna.org/schedule-and-results/

